
IRMA Comin’ 
 
Gov. Cooper issued a “Declaration of a State of 
Emergency” for North Carolina on Sept 6, 2017 as 
preparation for the possible track of Hurricane Irma 
including parts of North Carolina. Please use the 
following information as needed to get ready.  
 

From the NC.GOV website  
https://www.nc.gov/agency/emergency-management 
will take you to the Emergency Management website 
within NC.gov.  From there you may link to the NCDPS 
website for specific information regarding Disaster 
Recovery and Individual Assistance available through a 
variety of state agencies/programs. 
 

From the Alamance County Website 
With the potential of impact from Hurricane Irma in the 
Piedmont region, Alamance County Emergency 
Management asks that you please take a moment to 
review your emergency plans, business continuity plans, 
and prepare for the potential of heavy rain and wind. 
You can help yourself prepare for an emergency by 
creating an emergency preparedness kit. You can find 
the information at: www.readync.org 
Also, if you haven’t signed up for NIXLE please do so by 
TEXTING ALAMANCE to 888777 or going to our website 
at  https://www.alamance-nc.com/em/ and go to Get 
Alerts. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with those who have 
already been hit with hurricane damage from either 
Harvey or Irma and with those now  in Irma’s path.  
During times like these we are ONE USA and ONE North 
Carolina.  
God Bless and keep safe our First Responders and those 
who volunteer to help others during this time of need. 

Stay safe,   Dennis  
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